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September 27, 2023 Communiqué #04 

 

Catholic and Living It! 

FOR: Secretaries and Treasurers at All Levels (new structure) and 

 Chairpersons of Communications at All Levels (former structure) 

THROUGH: Presidents and Secretaries at All Levels 

CC: National Executive (for information) 

 National Life Member Liaison 

FROM: Dorothy Johansen, National Secretary-Treasurer 

Dear sisters in the League, 

As you may be aware, the League has recently updated the national website. A “how to” video has 

been created and posted on the website and the League’s YouTube channel for members to watch. 

The video contains highlights of the website’s main sections to assist members with transitioning 

from navigating the old website to the new one.  

Please take a moment to watch the video and then take an independent tour of the new website. 

After completing your tour of the website, please take time to fill in a short survey 

(surveymonkey.com/r/CWL-website-23) and let the national executive know what you think. 

Your sister in the League, 

 
Dorothy Johansen 

National Secretary-Treasurer 

http://www.cwl.ca/
https://www.cwl.ca/how-to-series-national-website-tutorial/
https://www.youtube.com/@cwlnational/videos
https://www.cwl.ca/how-to-series-national-website-tutorial/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CWL-website-23

